TOWN OF WEST SENECA



TOWN SUPERVISOR SHEILA M. MEEGAN

TOWN COUNCIL EUGENE P. HART WILLIAM P. HANLEY JR.

TO:

Honorable Town Board

FROM:

Jeffrey Schieber

Code Enforcement Officer

DATE:

June 10, 2019

RE:

Demolition award

30 Race St.

Dear Honorable Town Board Members:

A request for bids was advertised and distributed for the above referenced property. The Town of West Seneca did not receive any bids for this request. We then contacted Hanna Demolition who has previously performed this kind of work for the Town of West Seneca. We have received a proposal from Hannah Demolition to remove the house. In addition to the house there may be 2 dead trees that have to be removed.

This bidder has satisfactorily performed services for the town in the past and is always cognizant of the neighbors when working on projects.

We recommend that the Town Board pass a resolution accepting the bid from Hannah Demolition for a total amount of \$16,000.00 for the demolition of the house, and award the contract to them. The 2 trees will be addressed after the house is removed. This may result in additional cost, but proposal will be secured for your approval prior to work.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeffrey Schieber

Attach.